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The committee has identified this emerging issue for providers, healthcare facilities and organizations 
from the third quarter of Maternal Mortality Reviews 

• The State should provide funding for the establishment/expansion of dyad residential treatment

facilities for moms with newborns and substance use disorder that will accept Medicaid.

• State and federal agencies should increase funding to support the awareness and benefit of
Certified Peer Recovery Services in the childbearing population.

• Facilities should provide training to all providers at the time of hire and annually on continuity of 

care for pregnant and postpartum women with substance use disorder.

• Providers should educate and provide resources on continuity of care for pregnant and 

postpartum women with substance use disorder at each point of contact

• Providers who treat women of childbearing age with complex medical histories should be

counseled on contraception options and options should pregnancy occur.

• Obstetric providers who treat women of childbearing age with complex medical histories should

refer for appropriate consultation and follow-up in early pregnancy.
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